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House Health and Human Services Committee

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmai.com
Support of Bill H-5351

My name is Melissa Morvillo, | am writing in support of Bill H-5351. | have been a client of Tara Phelps, Owner at Subtle

T Aesthetics, for over three years.

Tara is highly trained and educated, | would be disappointed if | were no longer able to go to my provider of choice. She
puts her clients at ease and spends ample time explaining her procedures - something that larger practices who are
staffed by MDs are unable to provide.

Thank you,
Melissa Morvillo
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